
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 17 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Re: School job vacancy  

 

Sadly, Amina Joseph our Human Resources administrator and Personal Assistant has resigned. 

She has accepted a post with another local authority and will be leaving us on 03 November 

2023. 

 

Her post is now being advertised online. If you or anyone you know is interested in applying, 

please click the link to see our advertisement- https://southharringayschools.co.uk/about-

us/about-shs/vacancies/ 

 

You can also email the school at: admin@shsharingey.co.uk to request an application pack. 

 

Your sincerley,  

 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 
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